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Andy Newkirk

To: Wendy Winkler
Subject: RE: Recreational Vehicle Parking/Storage

From: Goleta, CA [webmaster@cityofgoleta.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 03, 2017 8:34 AM 
To: Ed Fuller 
Subject: Recreational Vehicle Parking/Storage 

Message submitted from the <Goleta, CA> website. 
 
Site Visitor Name: Duffy 
Site Visitor Email: duffykevin57@gmail.com  
 
ED, 
What part of this do you not understand? 
Leave Goleta residents alone. I like having my boat in my driveway. sorry i don't have a place to keep it my 
lake house or the slip at the yacht club, but this is not montecito, so back off with the trailer ban.  


